
 

 

Upper Great Plains Region |wapa.gov 

 
Moose Creek Wind 

Comment Form 
 
Thank you for your interest in the proposed Moose Creek Wind Project. Please complete the 
appropriate sections of this form to be included on the project mailing list and/or to provide 
comments. Comments can be submitted: 

• At the virtual public scoping meeting 
• E-mailed to NEPA@wapa.gov with Moose Creek Wind Comment in subject line 
• Mailed to: Mr. John Russell, Environmental Manager (see attached address)  

 
Your comments are important to us and will be accepted through November 17, 2023, for formal 
consideration in the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) process. 
 
Please Print Contact Information Below (not required): 
Name: 
 
 

Organization: 
 

E-mail Address (optional): Daytime Phone No. (optional): 
 
 

Street Address: City / State / Zip Code: 
 
 

 
 Please e-mail me the web link to the NEPA document when it becomes available (quickest and 

preferred method). 
 I do not need a copy of the NEPA document. 

 
Please Share Comments, Questions, or Concerns Below (continue on separate sheet if necessary): 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for your time and interest in the project. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Please fold in thirds and tape 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. John Russell 
Environmental Manager 
Western Area Power Administration 
2900 4th Avenue North 
Billings, Montana 59101 
 

 
 

 
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 
Place 

postage 
here 


